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Upcoming Meetings
AMC Board Meeting: 01/05
Pastors Roundtable: 01/17
Leadership Cohort: 01/26
Financial Meeting: 02/06 9:30 AM
Executive Meeting: 02/06

Upcoming Events
New Year: 01/01
West Acres BC, Walk through the Bible: 01/28 8:30 AM*
Mission Next Gen Fundraiser Dinner: 02/03

See westacres.org for more details

Missionary Food and Hosting
The Augusta Mission center will be housing a number of missions teams this upcoming

year and would love to allow local churches help in the support of these teams from
throughout Georgia. If you're able to help provide food or host any meals, please contact
us at Assistant@augbaptist.org to let us know.

Backpacks to Apalachia

https://www.westacres.org/online-sign-ups.html


Backpacks to Apalachia
Thank you to all of our churches who gave
backpacks, helped with assembly &
logistics, and who served on mission in
West Virginia.
Over 900 backpacks were given out to
children in schools in Mingo and Logan
counties, West Virginia. They received
Bibles, the authentic Christmas Story, and
many items that will be a blessing this
Christmas season. Thank you again to all
who were faithfully involved in sharing the
love and hope of Jesus!

Mission Next Gen Fundraising Dinner
As you have seen periodically on our website and social media, Steve White is
beginning a new ministry/nonprofit called Mission Next Gen. As a part of his new
venture, Mission Next Gen is excited to announce their 1st Annual Fundraiser Dinner on
Friday night, February 3rd. The location is being determined due to the change in date.

This is going to be a great night and we would love it if you, your spouse, and church
leaders would honor our Missionary to Next Gen with your presence and support. To get
your tickets, follow this link.

VBS Update
Praying everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends. I know that
some VBS directors are well under way with their planning for summer 2023 vacation
Bible school. The GBMB will be hosting several Lifeway VBS clinics around Georgia this
spring. Those cities include Moultrie - March 4, Bremen - March 11, Lawrenceville -
March 18, and Dublin - March 25. Make plans early to attend one of these clinics! If
there is anything I can do to help, please let me know. Merry Christmas and Happy New
year to all of you!

-Cathy Spivey
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